
 

 

BLUE LAGOON RESOURCES INC. 

 

 

          CSE: BLLG 

                           FSE: 7BL 

                                                 OTC: BLAGF 
 

 

NEWS RELEASE 

       

BLUE LAGOON INVITED TO RING OPENING BELL  

TO COMMENCE TRADING DAY 

 

January 15, 2019 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Blue Lagoon Resources Inc. (the “Company”) (CSE: 

BLLG; FSE:7BL; OTC: BLAGF) is pleased to announce that earlier this morning, the Company and its 

President & CEO, Rana Vig, were chosen by the CSE  to open the day’s trading by ringing the traditional bell. 

 

“I’m very proud to have been asked to ring the bell and open the markets this morning. This tradition of opening 

and closing the markets with the ringing of the bell dates back to the 1800s and an invitation to participate in 

this symbolic and prestigious ceremony is a privilege for any company and its CEO, commented Rana Vig, 

President & CEO of Blue Lagoon Resources.  

 

“In a very short time, Blue Lagoon Resources has gone from being a newly listed junior mining exploration 

company to one that has acquired robust projects that it’s keenly pursuing and advancing – making it one of the 

best performing stocks of 2019,” he added. 

 

For further information, please contact:  

 

Rana Vig   

President and Chief Executive Officer  

Telephone:  604-218-4766 

Email: rana@ranavig.com 

 

The CSE has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 

 

 

 


